TO THE MEMRA ORGANIZATION

3-5-16

Dear Rosalind,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your diligence in processing my request for the walker. I don't know why I should be surprised, after all these years you have always come through for my cancer patients. I am not sure what I would do without MEMRA. Sure, there are other nonprofits that say they help with durable medical equipment, but by the time you either get through the red tape, find out you have to pay shipping, or a myriad of other parameters the patients are so frustrated they are crying. It's not worth it, unless it's a last ditch effort.

I believe since January MEMRA has already donated to my patient's close to \$30,000 worth of equipment/supplies. The new insurance plans are making it harder and harder to qualify for durable medical equipment. Tell a stage 4 Breast Cancer Patient that she doesn't qualify for a walker. It is a devastating situation.

Anyway, I just wanted to let you know that your tireless effort does not go unnoticed...at least not by the American Cancer Society.

Thank you for everything you do!

Linda